Thank You Sue!!

The Valley Baptist Church Heritage Club
Loved Having You With Us

Dear Sue,

I want you to know that I set out several empty boxes and got rid of a bunch of plastic containers from my over crowded garage today. The recycle on the curb this morning is stacked up high. There is plenty left to go, but I have to do it in spurts. Thank you for the encouragement.

Sue, you really made a big impression on our group. Several have said to me, "We just loved that women and could listen to her all day." (Guess I didn't need to worry about the time.) We often greet each other with words like, "Did you clean out a drawer today?" As you know too well saving too many things, and also down sizing family homes are such a concern for us as seniors. It was encouraging to know that there is help and also to get some tips to just get started.

We also appreciated your spiritually inspirational words. They seemed to be nurturing for our group. You have touch lives with your message, and I know you must be a life saver for so many you serve.

Two people have called to ask for your phone number. Hopefully this may result in some customers for you. I'm thankful that a lovely person like you has felt called to go into this business.

Thank you again for providing our group with an inspirational program.

God bless you and your work,

Bunny Mosley Merrilyn "Bunny" Mosley

Program Chairman

Valley Baptist Church